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December 7, 2022 

Docket No. A-110025 

Utility Code:  110025 

CERTIFIED 

 

LEAH GIBBONS SNR DIR REG AFFAIRS 

NRG ENERGY INC 

3711 MARKET ST STE 1000 

PHILADELPHIA PA  19104 

 

Re:  Electric Generation Supplier License of Direct Energy Business, LLC d/b/a NRG 

Business 

 

Dear Ms. Gibbons: 

 

On September 26, 2022, Direct Energy Business, LLC (Direct Energy Business) filed a 

request with the Commission to change the name on its license to provide electric generation 

services, as a supplier, to Direct Energy Business, LLC d/b/a NRG Business.   

Currently, Direct Energy Business is licensed as Direct Energy Business, LLC as a 

supplier to residential, small commercial (25 kW and under demand), large commercial (over 

25 kW demand), industrial, and governmental customers in all of the electric distribution 

company service territories throughout the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania.   

Direct Energy Business has provided the proper Pennsylvania Department of State 

documentation and has provided proof of service to the interested parties as required by the 

Commission.   

Therefore, the Commission approves, by this Secretarial Letter, the change of Direct 

Energy Business, LLC’s name on its license for the provision of electric generation services as a 

supplier. 

The Secretary’s Bureau will issue a new license to Direct Energy Business, LLC 

d/b/a NRG Business the right to begin to offer, render, furnish, or supply electric 

generation services as a supplier to residential, small commercial (25 kW and under 

demand), large commercial (over 25 kW demand), industrial, and governmental customers 

in all of the electric distribution company service territories throughout the 

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania. 

The Secretary’s Bureau and the Bureau of Administration, Financial and 

Assessments will update the company’s name in their computer systems and lists, as 

appropriate, to be Direct Energy Business, LLC d/b/a NRG Business. 
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If you have any questions in this matter, please contact Jeff McCracken of the Bureau of 

Technical Utility Services at jmccracken@pa.gov or 717-783-6163. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Rosemary Chiavetta 
 Secretary 

 

 

Cc: Amy Zuvich, Bureau of Administration, Financial and Assessments 
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